Getting things done — steps off
Riverside Drive #dundeewestend

A resident recently wrote to me regarding the steps that run from the west
side of Riverside Drive near the bridge over the rail line down from the
Botanic Garden, writing :

“We regularly use the steps down to Riverside from the rail bridge down from
Newhall Gardens.

They are becoming quite dangerous when wet and also the foliage is really
overgrown."”

I have raised these concerns with the local environment manager asking for
this to be resolved.
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